
 

 



 

 

 
 

 
Since the research area is known to be home to many cetacean species, eight marine mammal 
observers will accompany the cruise and ensure through intensive monitoring that seismic 
measurements are only taken when a sufficient distance to the animals is maintained. 
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The expedition is also receiving recognition at the political and diplomatic level in advance. To kick 
things off, a reception was held on September 10 at the Pembina Canada Terminal in Vancouver 


